
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: September 20, 2022 
Re: Solicitations Listing 
 
 
The attached spreadsheet shows the progress of College solicitations.  The College requests approval of the 
following: 
 
Arena Foundation Landscape Project 
Northwest Florida State College will issue a solicitation for the Arena Fountain Landscape Project to repurpose 
the existing fountain in front of the Arena (NV-200) as a landscape feature. The current fountain is nonfunctional. 
Costly renovations have been done over the last 10-12 years, and the feature continues to fall into disrepair. 
Regular maintenance on the fountain was expensive and time-consuming.  The landscape feature would require 
less maintenance.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees approves issuing a solicitation for the Arena Fountain Landscape Project, as presented.  
 


